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Dear community of San Jose and city govt., 

 A possible, thank you, is in order, in renaming a street, after former president, Barack Obama, in what
may possibly be, a future Google Village area.

  It can be a reminder, of an important commitment, Barack Obama has made, to all parts of a
community.

  It is a commitment, that we will all need to make, if there will be, a future Google Village, in San Jose.

  I hope, this can be a time, to consider, not only how the Eastside, can be included, in the future of
Google village planning.

 But that, it is the Eastside of San Jose, that will help determine, the future success, of the Google
village project, in San Jose. 

 And in fact, help define, Google's future, and this country's future, with good, Eastside hiring &
training practices. 

  And a continued commitment, to lower income housing needs.

  It is in this spirit, of good efforts, good contributions, & idealism, to lets make sure, other cultural and
ethnic groups of San Jose, and the homeless community, are not left out of, this hopeful, multi-
cultural future.

  As I feel, most in San Jose, want to work towards, these good ideals, I hope this street re-naming, can
always work, to remind San Jose, of a better human purpose.

   sincerely, 
   blair beekman
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